
7 February 2022 
 
To Whom it Concerns: 
 
ALLCovid-19 emergency Governor’s Executive Orders should NOT be extended!!   
 
Please let us get back to letting individuals, moms, and dads make the best decisions for 
themselves and their families.  The government one size fits all mandates need to end!!   
 
We need to stop forcing our innocent, healthy, low-risk children to continue to mask up to 
protect the older population. This does NOT work, and it is morally and ethically abhorrent. 
Older adults and others with fragile medical conditions should take all the precautions they need 
to protect themselves from the illness.  Did anyone even ask Grandma or Grandpa if they want 
their 5-year-old grandchild to suffer for their wellbeing?  We do not even know the ramifications 
of masking our kids and interrupting their education for two years! We know how to take care of 
ourselves.  We do NOT need the government to do it for us!  It’s time our children are allowed to 
live, learn, play and enjoy life as they should. 
 
There should be NO MASK mandates in schools. 
There should be NO MASK mandates for children or adults. 
There should be NO REQUIREMENT of PROOF of VACCINATION for anything in CT!!   
 
Let’s get back to being a FREE country that allows the American people to the right to life, 
liberty, and the pursuit of Happiness!  
 
Lisa M Amatruda 
Woodbury, CT  


